December 2019

The Fountain Pen

Fountain City Elementary School Family Newsletter

Principal Ina Langston
Assistant Principal Robert Angel

Winter Break is Here!

We have had a wonderful first semester here at Fountain City Elementary. In November, we hope you had the opportunity during our Parent Conference week to talk with your child's teacher about his or her academic progress in math and reading. Over Winter Break, we encourage you to read aloud with your children and practice those very important addition, subtraction, and multiplication facts.

OUR STAFF WISHES ALL OUR FOUNTAIN CITY FAMILIES A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON. WE'LL SEE YOU IN 2020!

Yearbooks will be on sale in December. Be on the lookout for more information to come.

Kindergarten Music Program

Our Kindergarten class will be performing "Twas the night Before Christmas" December 12th at 2 pm and 6 pm in the Gym.

<u>Thank you</u> for donating to the Student Council FISH food drive this year. Your generosity will bless those in need this holiday season.



Upcoming Events

Dec 2-6 - Book fair

Dec 10 - 4th grade field trip

Dec 13 -Spelling Bee

Dec 17 – PTO Dine Out for \$\$ at Archers BBQ

Dec 23-Jan 3 Winter Break

Jan 7 – Students return

Arctic Adventure Family Literacy Night

Mark your calendars and plan to attend our annual FCE Family Literacy Night on Thursday, December 5, from 5:00-7:00 p.m. The Book Fair will be will be held in the Library, offering a wide variety of books for sale. Teachers will welcome visitors into classrooms from 5:30-6:30, where our Pepcats are eager to share how they are growing in Reading and Writing. Spend the evening visiting classes, shopping in the Book Fair, and learning about how you can support your child's literacy learning at Fountain City Elementary.

Page 1

More Important News



In the Community

[Event Name]

[You can add a description and key information about event here.]

[Event Name]

[You can add a description and key information about event here.]

Page 2